
Town of Hope Mills Residents  

Storm Debris Pickup Update  

10/26/2018 
 

The Public Works Department has temporarily been concentrating on 

collecting construction debris from Hurricane Florence. 

 

Beginning next week, October 29, 2018, the Public Works Department 

will resume yard waste and storm debris pickup.  We ask for your  

continued patience with our ongoing efforts to collect the large amount 

of debris created by Hurricane Florence. 


